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Comments: The public should be given as much pertinent information as possible concerning the capping and
plugging of wells, possible disturbance of the environment including wetland, vegetation/old growth trees, habitat
of bat and other sensitive species. The Wayne has an obligation to protect our Forest and its resources and to
allow the public to speak to the concerns about the protection of it.



